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Public Attendance and Covid Guidance 
 
This meeting is open to the public but spaces are limited. If you’d like to attend, please 
contact david.abbott@lbhf.gov.uk 
 
Before attending the meeting 
Do not attend the meeting if you are experiencing covid symptoms. 
 
Even if you are not experiencing covid symptoms, please take a lateral flow test in the 24 
hours before the meeting. You can order lateral flow tests online or visit a testing centre: 
https://www.lbhf.gov.uk/coronavirus-covid-19/health-and-wellbeing-advice/covid-19-testing 
 
If your lateral flow test returns positive, you should follow Government guidance to self-
isolate. 
 
Attending the meeting 
To keep our buildings Covid-safe, it is important that you observe the rules and guidance on 
social distancing and hand washing. Face coverings must be worn at all times, apart from 
when you are speaking at the meeting (or if you are exempt from doing so). 
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